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By email: fyi-request-27921-98903728@requests.fyi.org.nz

Tena koe TK

| refer to your request for information dated 3 September 2024 made under the Official Information
Act 1982 (the Act). This request is a continuation of your request for the mark and grade
distributions for the Health Sciences First Year (HSFY) papers offered by the University of Otago in
Semester 12024. Your latest request is for the following information:

“I would like to re-request the same data for HUBS191 for the case it becomes available in
the following 20 working-day response time (please treat this as a new OIA request as
advised).”

Subject to the following comments, please see attached the information you have requested.

e Thedatais correct as at 16 September 2024,

e Similar to our response to your previous request, the data is limited to students specifically
enrolled in the HSFY programme only.

¢ We note that students who withdrew from the paper are excluded from the data.

| trust that this information is helpful.

Nga mihi

Kelsey Kennard
Official Information and Compliance Coordinator
Office of the Registrar and Secretary to the Council
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